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2 October 2019  
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
ADDENDUM No. 2:  
Correction of Typographical Error - ITT for Montserrat New Glendon Hospital Preliminary 
Design and Specification Development. 
 

1. Potential Bidders are asked to note that in Section 3.0 Terms of Reference, The Objectives, 
reference is made to a section 5.2. This reference to section 5.2 is made in error. It should 
mean reference to section 5.1, Deliverables. 

 
All enquiries regarding this tender should be sent to the Head of Procurement Ms. Harjinder Jutle 
at Jutleh@gov.ms . 
 

Ministry of Health & Social Services 

mailto:Jutleh@gov.ms

